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Tom Coleman
c/o Spectrum Institute
P.O. Box 65756
Los Angeles, California 90065

Dear Mr. Coleman:

Thank you for attending The Legal Cornnnttee meeting of the Triangle
Foundation on Friday, August 11th. One of the participants has already called to
thank me, again, for sending him an invitation. Everyone found the session useful
and enjoyable. I will see to it that the materials you distributed are conveyed to the
Legal Committee members who were unable to attend. The material you shared
about the marital status case in Hawaii was especially significant for our Foundation's
planning purposes. I look forward to working with you again.

Rudolph
Attorney
Triangle Foundation Board


